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Dear Valued Customer: 

 

March 2018 

MARKTEC Corporation 

Quality Assurance Department 

 

Change of Safety Information of Our Products Due to Change of Raw Material Component 

Information 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

We wish to express our gratitude to you for your continued and special consideration. 

Recently, we received new information on the components of the raw materials used for our 

penetrants. For this reason, we would like to inform you of the safety information provided by us 

because it has also changed. We apologize for any inconvenience due to this change, but we 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

1. Content of Change and Reason 

The component information of the major solvent used for our penetrants changed. For this reason,  

the safety information of the subject products will change. Please refer to the exhibit for the  

summary of the content of change, and refer to the SDS for details. 

 

2. Subject Products 

Super-Check Dye Penetrant UP-GIII / N II 

Super-Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2800N, OD-1800N,  

OD-2800II Aerosol Type 450、OD-2800II,  

OD-2900III, OD-2800III 

 

3. Subject Information 

SDS and label 

 

4. Timing 

From April 2018 

 

5. Other 

Change of the label will be implemented from production in April. Depending on the stock status,  

it may take time to implement the change. 

 

 


